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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term. We hope that you had a relaxing break with your children and families. We are looking forward to a short but busy half term leading up to the Easter holidays and the Royal Wedding.
Wider opportunities – We are delighted that next week children in Classes 3 and 4 will again have their daily music lessons through the wider opportunities scheme. Children in Class 3 will have a recorder lesson daily whilst those in Class 4 will be continuing with the clarinet. We understand that the plan is to host a short concert at some time on Friday 11th March. I will let you know a definite time on Monday after I have spoken with the teacher. [image: image3.wmf]
Football match – Tuesday March 8th 
We have a home fixture on Tuesday 8th March when we play St David’s School. You are welcome to attend after school to support our team. Good luck everyone.
Floorball - Well done to the mixed floorball team who won 3-2 against Swell School and unfortunately lost 7-0 against Temple Guiting. Mrs Groves is very proud of you all; she says that the match against Temple Guiting was very fast indeed!



 
The North Cotswold Cross Country Championship will take place on Thursday 10th March. The arrangements are the same as previously. Permission already given will count for this rescheduled event. Mr Webb will contact parents to arrange transport to and from Moreton in Marsh. 
Year 6 SATs information evening – this will take place on Tuesday 15th March from 6:00p.m. – 7:00 p.m. Parents of all Year 6 children are invited to school to find out more about the SATs which will take place at the beginning of May. Please come and join us.
Mrs Walker visited us in school this week. She is making slow but steady progress but will not be returning to school for several weeks yet. We will let you know when she is due to return. 
Parents’ Evenings – Thank you to all parents who have already signed up for our parents’ evenings. If you have not yet made an appointment then please do so; the booking forms are outside individual classrooms. If you are unable to make a booking in person then please telephone the office and we will make one for you. 
We would all like to welcome Esme Power who joined Year 3 this week. We are sure that Esme will enjoy her time with us. 

Easter Service – Just a ‘heads up’ that the Easter Service will take place on Friday 8th April at 10:00 a.m. in St Lawrence’s Church, Mickleton. Everyone is welcome to join us. 

As always, thank you for your support. If you have any questions or queries then do come to see us; we are always pleased to help.
With best wishes.
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Sally Geary

Headteacher
